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Fr Santino, Sr Louise and Bro John Meet with Pope Francis 

 

Vatican City - On September 21, 2016 during a public audience, Fr Santino Brembilla, Sr Louise 

Madore and Bro John Kallarackal had the opportunity to greet Pope Francis as part of the 

Tercentenary Celebration of the death of St Louis Marie de Montfort. On that occasion our three 

general superiors presented the Pope with a Spanish version of a biography of our Founder and 

with an Indian shawl. 


